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Donnerstag, 4. Marz 2010

Philip D. Murphy
U.S. Ambassador to the Federal Republic of Germany
Pariser Platz 2

14191 Berlin

Ambassador,
please allow us to contact you in a matter which is only indirectly connected with the U.S.

We received a message from Palestinian friends describing the detention of a 12-year-old Palestinian
boy by the Israeli military. We enclose this report with this letter.

Ambassador, we know about the strong ties between the U.S. and Israel. Therefore we are certain
that your government may be helpful in freeing this boy soon. We ask you to contact the appropriate
people within the U.S.-administration and forward this urgent request.

Sincerely

Renate Dorfel-Kelletat und Frank Dorfel

Enclosed: Letter from the Palastinensischen Gemeinde Deutschland, March 3, 2010



